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Church Church Church Church Prints fPrints fPrints fPrints for Saleor Saleor Saleor Sale    
Local artist Chuck Finley has done two different 8x10 

watercolor paintings of Pleasant Grove. The prints are on 

display in the main hallway. If you would like to 

purchase either print, they are $16 each. You can sign-up 

and drop your payment (cash or check) in the lock box 

next to the prints in the main hallway. Please do not 

make payments through the church. 
 

Church Service Update 

We are currently holding three identical services in the 

church sanctuary: 
 

Saturday at 6:00 PM 

Sunday at 9:00 AM 

Sunday at 10:15 AM 
 

Each service will have the same music and sermon and 

will have no more than sixty people in the sanctuary. We 

no longer need you to call in for service attendance. Feel 

free to attend any of the services listed above. 
 

We continue to practice social distancing. If you have a 

preexisting heart or lung condition or are in a high-risk 

group, it is highly suggested that you not start attending 

church just yet. The services will be available online. 

There will not be a nursery.  Do not be surprised to see 

that we will have removed the hymnals and do not have 

bulletins. Please feel free to bring and wear your mask if 

that makes you more comfortable. 

 

Security VoluSecurity VoluSecurity VoluSecurity Volunteersnteersnteersnteers    

Sunday, June 28th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Mike Rasher 

2nd Service Stanley Janeway 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 



WelcoWelcoWelcoWelcome New Memberme New Memberme New Memberme New Member    

Jimmy and Tisha Byrd by Letter 

 

Newsletter Information 

With the cost of postage rising and to help us be better 

stewards, would you like to receive the newsletter by 

email? If so, please send an email to pgbc@pgbctn.org to 

be added to email list. 

 

PGBC Cookbooks 

If anyone is interested in purchasing a 1998 Edition of 

the PGBC “Table Treasures” Cookbook, please contact 

the office.  The cost per cookbook is $20.00. The office is 

open Monday - Thursday, 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM.  
    

Church ContributionsChurch ContributionsChurch ContributionsChurch Contributions    

It is fine if you prefer to mail in your church 

contributions. The address to send your contribution to 

is. 

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

3736 Tuckaleechee Pike 

Maryville, TN 37804 
 

COVID-19 Tips for Kids 
LifeWay Kids @ Home provides video content and  

discussion helps for having a Bible study at home during 

the Covid-19 outbreak. It also answers questions about 

using TGP Kids or other resources for family at home 

Bible study. 
    

Sermons on Church Website 

The Pastor is videotaping the sermons for you to watch 

whenever you would like to do so. There is also music 

before the sermon performed by Greg Wilson each week. 

To watch the Sunday service, go to pgbctn.org.  You 

will see a video link near the top of the page.  Click on it 

and select the current sermon or the past date of a 

sermon you would like to review. 
 

PPPPGBCGBCGBCGBC’’’’s s s s Baby BoBaby BoBaby BoBaby Botttttletletletle    ColColColCollectionslectionslectionslections    

ColleColleColleCollecccct a bottle from your church. Fill it witht a bottle from your church. Fill it witht a bottle from your church. Fill it witht a bottle from your church. Fill it with    ccccoins and oins and oins and oins and 

cash or checks payable to cash or checks payable to cash or checks payable to cash or checks payable to the the the the Pregnancy Resource Pregnancy Resource Pregnancy Resource Pregnancy Resource 

CenterCenterCenterCenter....    

PPPPlease Remember: lease Remember: lease Remember: lease Remember:     

* * * * RetuRetuRetuReturrrrn the bn the bn the bn the bottle to yourottle to yourottle to yourottle to your    church church church church by Juby Juby Juby July 1ly 1ly 1ly 12222thththth. (It . (It . (It . (It                 

doesn’t have todoesn’t have todoesn’t have todoesn’t have to    be full!)be full!)be full!)be full!)    

* * * * PPPPrrrray for the ministray for the ministray for the ministray for the ministryyyy    of the Pregnancy Resource Center of the Pregnancy Resource Center of the Pregnancy Resource Center of the Pregnancy Resource Center 

and look forward to hearing aband look forward to hearing aband look forward to hearing aband look forward to hearing abouououout the impact that your t the impact that your t the impact that your t the impact that your 

CHANGE has mCHANGE has mCHANGE has mCHANGE has made!ade!ade!ade!    

 

KARMKARMKARMKARM    VVVVoluntoluntoluntolunteers Neededeers Neededeers Neededeers Needed    

With a recent influx of donations, KARM stores are in 

need of volunteers for sorting items. Volunteers are 

critical for KARM’s mission of turning donations into 

dollars to support Knox Area Rescue Ministries. To learn 

more and apply, please visit karmstores.com/jobs.  

For group requests, please contact  

volunteer@karmstores.com and share the following: 
 

*number of people in group          
 

*preferred days/times  
 

*age of group  
 

*preferred locations 

 

Please note: volunteers will need to bring his/her own 

face mask. 

 

At Pleasant Grove Baptist Church, our purpose is 

Worshipping God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching 

people, building relationships with Christ, meeting needs 

and sharing Christian joy. 

 


